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Cooper, Kathy A^cX\J)O*

From: mtate@state.pa.us RllO CIV OJ

Sen,: Saturday, February 16,2008 9:13 PM ffl? ^ { ? ffl g ; ^

To: iKKu

Subject: Proposed Rulemaking - Diesel Vehicle Idling; and Auxiliary Power Systems (#7-42%rpBinqy7 DCHII h7(W

Re: Proposed Rulemaking - Diesel Vehicle Idling; and Auxiliary Power Systems (#7-422)'' ^ ' 4 J '

The Environmental Quality Board (EQB) has received the following comments regarding the above-referenced
proposed rulemaking.

Commentor Information:
Lynn Glorieux
private individual glorieuxl@verizon.net
420 Lockhart Street
Pittsburgh PA 15212 US
AAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAA

The effort to limit idling of engines in Pennsylvania is definitely a step in the right direction. I live in the inner city,
close to Lockhart Tire Company and a Giant Eagle Supermarket. Trucks can often be found parked in front of houses in
my neighborhood, with their engines idling, this is bad for the quality of our air, and it should not be permitted. Thanks!
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Please contact me if you have any questions.
Sincerely,
Michele L. Tate

Michele L. Tate
Regulatory Coordinator
PA Department of Environmental Protection
Rachel Carson State Office Building
P.O. Box 2063
Harrisburg, PA 17105-2063
Office: 717-783-6395
Fax: 717-783-8926
mtate@state.pa.us
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